
 
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 26th April 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The choir has been invited to sing at Bishop Creighton House next Tuesday 

30th April in the afternoon.  We will be back at school before 3.30pm.  

We are hoping to be able to take the full choir but may only be able to take a 

small number. 

Your child will NOT need any money or food but will need a bottle of water. 

Please would you sing the permission slip below to enable us to take you 

child.  If they are not chosen on this occasion they will be taken on our next 

visit. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Sue Hayward and Scott Burgess 

___________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________ in class__________ 

to sing at Bishop Creighton House on Tuesday 30th April. 

 

Signed ________________________________ parent /carer 

Name ______________________________   Date ________________ 

Contact number _____________________________________ 


